
20 September 2011 

To, 
All Directors / Principals / Faculty Members 
 
Dear All, 
 
Greetings! 
 
GTU is organizing 2nd National Conference on “Business Ethics and Corporate Governance” in 
collaboration with Federation of Gujarat Industries, Vadodara and SMJV’s C K Shah Vijapurwala 
Institute of Management, Vadodara on 23rd – 24th September 2011 at FGI Business Centre, 
Vadodara. 
 
The 1st National Conference held last year on 25th – 26th September 2010 at AMA Centre, 
Ahmedabad was a grand success only due to your active participation. 
 
We have invited top 28 speakers from Business, Industries, Multi National Companies, Academia 
and Government Sectors from Gujarat, Madhya Pradesh ,New Delhi and Dubai  
 
The serene and scenic ambience of the state of the art FGI Business Centre located at Khanpur, near 
Sevasi, Vadodara presents an ideal locale for the conference. The FGI Auditorium have the capacity 
of 250 participants only.  
 
I believe that organizers, Dr. Rajesh Khajuria, Director, SMJV’s CKSVIM & Convener of GTU’s Ethics 
Conference, Smt. Geeta Goradia, President, Federation of Gujarat Industries and entire Conference 
Team have worked very hard to attract 36 Research Papers, about 100 faculty members, about 100 
industry managers and around 50 students. 
 
I appeal to all the GTU Directors / Principals and their Trustees to register atleast one faculty 
member to participate in the conference. Registration will be accepted until the seats in the 
conference are available. 
 
 I wish the organizers a great success and hope that this conference ushers in an era of better ethical 
practices in academia, industry and government organizations. 
 
With Regards, 
 
 
Dr. Akshai Aggarwal 
Vice Chancellor 
GTU 
 
   


